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Dear valued Customer, 
 
 
In DHL Freight we continue to closely monitor market developments in order to secure best quality and 

reliability of our service for you. Consequences from COVID-19 pandemic, high cost pressure, disruptions in 

supply chains, driver shortage and legal changes (e.g. EU Mobility Package) continue challenging the logistics 

industry in 2022. The permanent withdrawal of drivers from the European market, combined with the stable 

demand for freight space is further intensifying the shortage of available capacities in the second half of 

2022.  

 

From what we see after Q2 2022, we need to expect unprecedented capacity challenges until the end of the 

year. We have and will further secure capacities needed to be able to continuously provide the best level of 

service you know and trust. However, due to an even greater expected demand in our peak season we will 

need to add a temporary  

 

Peak Season Surcharge (PSS) of 4% as freight accessorial charge to the transportation rates. 

 

The surcharge will apply in Europe to all FTL, PTL and LTL shipments between September 15th and 

December 31st, 2022. 

 

We appreciate your understanding for this action, which we need to put into effect to face the significantly 

increasing cost of transportation and ensuring an ongoing high level of service also during peak season. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative for more information. 

Sincerely yours 

 
 
Budapest, Augusztus 30th, 2022. 
 
 
 
DHL Freight Hungary Ltd.   
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